

Beeston Primary School

Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN "Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel"

Friday 20th June 2025

Dear Parent/Carers,

Important: Year 1 Cannon Hall Farm Trip Cancellation

Unfortunately, we have had to make the difficult decision to cancel the Year 1 trip to Cannon Hall Farm on Friday 4th July 2025.

We regret to say that we have not had enough contributions from parents/carers in order to make the trip viable. Whilst the school governors have agreed to subsidise curriculum school trips; school does not have the budget to make up a large shortfall in contributions.

As you will be aware, communication was sent in March 2025 with regards to a deficit budget within school. This is an ongoing challenge which we are addressing with great care, as we continue to ensure there is no disruption to our pupils' education. Please be reassured that the staff will be working hard to ensure that the children are still able to meet all of the planned learning objectives in school.

We are incredibly grateful for the contributions that we have received and are sorry that this trip is not able to go ahead.

All payments that have been made will be refunded back at the earliest opportunity.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Kind regards,

The Senior Leadership Team

Headteacher: Mr. N. Edensor Tel. No: 0113 2716978 Email: mainoffice@beestonprimary.org www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk